
 

   

 
 

 

Unlicensed and Uninspected Vehicles 

 
 West Bradford Township regulates the storage of unlicensed and uninspected 
vehicles. If you have a vehicle or trailer that is not currently licensed or inspected 
stored outside on your property or on a public street, you are violating Township 
ordinances. Many residents believe, incorrectly, that they are permitted to store 
one such vehicle. 

 The Township Zoning Ordinance and Property Maintenance Code do not permit 
vehicles or trailers of any type to be parked or stored on any residentially zoned 
property unless they are in a good state of repair and display current license and 
inspection stickers. This includes public streets and right-of-ways. However, 
these vehicles may be stored in a completely enclosed building approved for 
such use. 

If you have an unlicensed and uninspected vehicle parked or stored outside on 
your property, please take the time to place the vehicle in your garage or have 
the vehicle properly inspected and licensed before it becomes a complaint. Your 
neighbors will appreciate it, our staff will appreciate it, and you will save yourself 
a fine.  

 

 

 


